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URGENT UPDATE:  “Medicaid and CHIP Renewals: What to Know and 
How to Prepare” Webinar Rescheduled for March 20, 2024 
The Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) and the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) has 
rescheduled March’s “Medicaid and CHIP Renewals: What to Know and How to Prepare” webinar from 
Wednesday, March 13, 2024, to Wednesday, March 20, 2024, at 12:30 p.m. Eastern Time (9:30 a.m. Pacific 
Time).  

Those who have registered for the previously scheduled date do not need to re-register.  The Zoom system will 
automatically keep you registered for this new date, but please update your calendar accordingly.   

If you have not already registered for the webinar, you can do so on the Zoom registration page.  

This webinar series will provide stakeholders with updates on Medicaid and Children’s Health Insurance Program 
(CHIP) renewals and new resources for partners.   

 

https://cms.zoomgov.com/webinar/register/WN_qma5AvyBQWCTB0vbNF3lTA#/registration

